
 

     SREE NARAYANA GURU CENTRAL SCHOOL (2024-25) 

 

SNGCS/CIRC/24-25/104                                      Friday, 20th September, 2024 
 

Subject: Cheque Payment Deadline for availing Sibling Concession.  
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S!!! 

This is to inform you about the upcoming deadline for availing sibling concession.  

Kindly note the below mentioned instructions: 

1. The deadline for availing this discount is by 31st October, 2024.  

2. Please note that cheques for availing sibling concession on fee payment 

will be accepted only until 21st October 2024, and no cheques will be 

accepted beyond this date. 

3.  In the event of a bounced cheque, we kindly request that the sibling 

concession fee amount with bouncing charges to be settled in cash by the 

31st October ,2024 to avoid any inconvenience. 

4. We are also accepting DD in favour of ‘Sree Narayana Guru Central 

School’. 

 

Note: 

➢ It is crucial to adhere to these deadlines to ensure the smooth processing of 

fee payments. Your cooperation and attention to this matter are greatly 

appreciated as it helps us maintain the financial operations of our school. 

 

➢ If you have any questions or concerns regarding the fee payment process, 

please feel free to contact the school office at 8104011032 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and prompt action on this matter. 

 

Warm Regards 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal 

S.N.G.C.S. 



 


